Dear Jack,
Just one small question about your consultation. OFGEM, in common with everyone concerned with
the Viking Energy windfarm, is unable to show how they have the authority to be doing business in

Shetland. Do you have an answer that they don't?

| suggest you contact Euan McVicar, OFGEM's General Counsel, for advice in how to avoid your own
personal liability for fraud and harm to the people of Shetland. Good luck with that.

Regards,

Authorised representative for The Sovereign Nation of Shetland.



